
Dear HMC Residents,
I am honored and humbled to be a part of 
the Hunt Military Communities’ family. As 
the new CEO, I look forward to continuing 
with the company vision of providing 5-Star 
Service and excellence in housing. As a 
former Marine, I understand �rst-hand the 
challenges service members and their 
families face when moving to a new 

community and the importance of providing quality housing.
Over the next several months, I will be visiting many of our HMC 
communities with the intention of meeting residents, touring 
homes, and looking for ways to make your living experience the 
very best it can be. I will tirelessly search for ways Hunt Military 
Communities can improve our service delivery and homes to 
enrich the lives of our residents. Our nation’s military service 
members became my heroes after two combat tours in the Marine 
Corps, and I greatly look forward to serving our military families. As 
always, we want your feedback, and our Hunt Promise Helpline 
(https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/contact-us) provides 
an easy way for you to share your feedback or address concerns 
that have not been appropriately tended to at the site level. 
Transparency and open communication will help HMC to provide 
you great service.

Brian Stann

CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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DeLuz Carnival was a great success!
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Our CEO’s Message

SAVE THE DATE
August 26th 
Cherry Popsicle Day
At the Deluz Community Center from 2:00 pm - 4:00 pm, we will 
be giving out popsicles in all �avors poolside! Come and get 'em 
and stay cool on a hot day.

July Recap
Thank you to all the families that came to our DeLuz Carnival on 
July 10th. We all had so much fun! Thank you to Good360, Toys 
for Tots, and Santa Claus, Inc for all the fantastic donated toys for 
the children. The biggest hits of the day were face painting, 
thank you to resident Traci Domingo, and "dunk the 
maintenance sta�.” Hilarious! If you missed this event, follow us 
on Facebook and watch your emails for upcoming events.

A Big Thank You
Did you enjoy the games and the refreshments at the Carnival? 
Please help us say thank you to Wallace Landscaping and 
Clearwater Pools for co-sponsoring the event.

Maintenance Reminder
If you have bulk items or extra trash that will not �t into your 
trash receptacle, please dispose of it in the dumpsters. They are 
located behind the Moss building across the street from the 
community center. The gates are open Monday - Friday from 
8:00 - 4:30. Help us take pride in our community and do not 
leave items at the curb. You may be subject to a charge, for items 
left curbside.

Friendly Reminder
Be sure to weed wack or mow your backyard weekly. Tall grass is 
attractive to rodents and snakes. In addition, the air conditioner 
must have clearance to properly operate. 



IS GOING “PAY” PERLESS!
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Bene�ts of Paying Online
Eliminates the Need to Drop O� Payments
Secure Payments Can Be Made Right from Your Phone
or Device
Payments are Posted to Your Account Immediately
Email Receipts are Sent Directly to Your Inbox
Never Forget a Payment Again, Set Up Recurring
Account Payments
Pay Without Fees for Direct Bank Account Payments

The Safe, Secure, and Seamless way to make payments.

Please contact our o�ce if you need assistance setting up online
payments via the Hunt Resident App/Portal or WIPS. 

WIPS
walk in payment system

Scan the QR code with your
phone to download the 
Hunt Resident App

Starting September 1st HMC will be accepting online payment options only.
Residents may utilize the following online payment services:

Hunt Resident App      • Hunt Resident Portal • WIPS Walk In Payment System


